
 
 

SOCIAL MEDIA CONSENT 

2023-2024 

We want to celebrate your student and their work! 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

From time-to-time LunaWay would like to have pictures of your student or their work on our website or 

related social media. This form will let us know whether you want your student’s image/work and first 

name to be published.   

 

Please make one of the following choices:  

 I/We GRANT permission for photos/images that includes this student and a caption that may include 

their first name to be published on the school website, newsletter, bulletin, Facebook page, or other 

social media outlets and publications.  

* If at any time you, as the parent or guardian, wish to change this agreement, you may do so. * 

 

 I/We DO NOT GRANT permission for photos/images that include this student to be published on the 

school’s website, newsletter, bulletin, Facebook page, or other social media outlets and publications. 

 

PRINT the name of your Child:        

PRINT the name of Parent/Guardian:        

Signature of Parent/Guardian:        

Relationship to Child:        

Date: Click or tap to enter a date. 


